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Screenshot 2 

 

Tanner Smith wrote about cheating on non-SOL testing using school-issued laptops and Blackboard at 

Hidden Valley High School on May 2, 2013: “In a miniature poll of Hidden Valley students, who’s [sic] 

identities will be kept anonymous, one 11th grader estimated that in a class of 25 students taking a 

Blackboard test, ten to fifteen would be cheating.  Another student, a 12th grader, believes that in the 

same situation, only two or three students would be cheating.  Whichever version is true, students are 

still cheating on tests.” 

 

 


